
Request for Special Temporary Authority 

 

Notwithstanding what the form states, WMNS-LD went silent on October 30, 2021 due to 
station equipment failure. At that time, the licensee attempted to file a request for special temporary 
authority to remain silent. However, due to the request being filed on an incorrect form, the request 
was dismissed by FCC staff.  

Out of an abundance of caution, licensee is filing this special temporary authority request to 
ensure that the FCC’s records correctly reflect the station’s activity.  

Actually, the station returned to the air on December 9, 2021 with its licensed facilities. 

 


